
Get your entry in today!!! 
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Issue 5 

January  2011 

Come join the fun! 

Editor:    
Joy Kellenbarger 

 The SEOH USBC Championship (City) Tournaments are set and 
we are waiting for you to get your entries in. 
 The Open (formerly the men’s City tournament) and the Women’s 
tournaments will be held in the same time frame.   Team event will be 
held at Tiki Lanes and the Doubles and Singles will be held at Circle 
D Lanes.     
 Entry fees are only $15 per person for each tournament event and 
only $4 per person for each of the optional events.  Four entries 
must be received in each optional actual event or fees will be re-
funded for any event not meeting this requirement.  Prize fund will be 
supplemented.   
 Reserved entries close Wednesday, Jan. 19, 2011.  Walk-ins are 
accepted if lanes are available and complete fees are paid in cash.  
 The Open Tournament is open to all adult bowlers (men and 
women) in the SEOH USBC.  The Women’s Tournament is for 
women only.  The rules for eligibility and average requirements are 
on the back of each entry form.  Entries are available at all centers 
and online at www.seohusbc.com .  No entries at the center you bowl 
in, please  send an email to seohusbc@aol.com or call Joy at 740-
653-1598. 

A food drive will be held during this tournament. 
Donate for a chance to win a paid membership.   

See complete information below. 
 Tournaments are fun and where else do you have a chance to win 
money, plaques, a free dinner at the Spring Banquet and a paid 
membership for the coming season.        

Come Bowl with US! 

 Again this season, a food drive will be held during the tournament.  

If you bowl and donate non perishable food items or make a cash 

donation, you can enter a drawing for a paid standard membership 
for next season.  And best of all, you will be helping local food pan-

tries and the needy. 

 A winner will be drawn from each squad from each center during 

the tournament.  You can only win one time, it is nontransferable 
and there is no cash value but you can enter each time you bowl.  

Come bowl with us, have a chance to win and help your community.  
 Questions? Call 740-653-1598 

Donate, Enter & Win! 

Secretaries, Mid-season averages are due now! 
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Youth Tournament Results!  

Lane Chatter 

 

  

 Open Team Event Division #2   1st  Place  Tiki Team    2539 w/handicap  
     Taryn Brunney  Tyler Thornton  Cord Shaeffer   Tyler Thress  
              2nd Place Tie  Park Lane Pros   2421 w/ handicap 
     Alex Cooper   Luke Wilson   Kevin Goodin   Trent White      
              2nd Place Tie   Scenic Lanes  2421 w/handicap 
     Dakota Justice   Jordan Castle   Chandler Arms  Aaron Strietenberger  
 Open Team Event Division #3   1st Place  Logan Team   2490 w/handicap 
     T J Carpenter   Colten Castle   Lauriel Faulkner  Cristi Castle 
 Girls Doubles              Open Division #1 Doubles 
  1st Place Champions  1304 w/handicap     1st  Place Champions 1349 w/handicap   
  Raelyn Phillips  Hailee Roberts       Devin Drumm  Gerry Conrad  
 Open Division #2 Doubles         Open Division #3 Doubles 
  1st Place Champions  1318 w/handicap     1st Place Champions  1361 w/handicap   
   Luke Shaeffer   Jordan Hall        Tyler Thress  Adam Thress      
  2nd Place   1268 w/handicap        2nd Place      1285 w/handicap    
   Blake Porter   Nick VanCamp      Jessica Frazier  Carl Frazier 
  3rd  Place  1267 w/handicap       Girls Division #1 Singles   
   Gavin Conrad   Gabriel Conrad    1st Place Champion  642 w/handicap  
 Open Division #1 Singles            Dominique Drumm  
  1st Place Champion  709 w/handicap     Girls Division #2 Singles   
   Shayne Mace             1st Place Champion  671 w/handicap 
  2nd Place      686 w/handicap      Kendall Barclay   
   Gerry Conrad             2nd Place      633 w/handicap 
  3rd Place      665 w/handicap      Morgan Wilson   
   Devin Drumm            Open Division #2 Singles    
 Open Division #3 Singles           1st Place Champion  736 w/handicap  
  1st Place Champion  759 w/handicap      Luke Shaeffer   
   Luke Sheets             2nd Place      686 w/handicap   
  2nd Place      698 w/handicap      Trent White 
   Brandon Cooney            3rd  Place     662 w/handicap 
  3rd Place      634 w/handicap      Conner Wilson 
   Alexander Hoffman           4th Place      651 w/handicap 
 All Events Actual Open Division #2        Blake Porter  
  1st Place Champion    1266      All Events Actual Girls Division     
   Tyler Thress             1st Place Champion     1506   
  2nd Place   Michael Bentley 1100        Kendall Barclay 
  3rd Place  Trent White  1089       2nd Place   Morgan Wilson   1410 
 All Events Handicap Open Division #2      All Events Actual Open Division #3  
  1st Place Champion    1978        1st Place   Champion     1501   
   Dakota Justice              Alexander Hoffman 
  2nd Place  Tyler Thress  1932       2nd Place   Carl Frazier    1465 
  3rd Place  Trent White  1926      All Events Handicap Open Division #3  
 All Events HandicapGirls Division       1st Place  Champion     1961  
  1st Place Champion    1847        Luke Sheets 
   Jessica Frazier             2nd Place    Alexander Hoffman 1942 

Awards have been ordered and will be 
presented when received. 
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Remembering…     FROM THE FILES OF DAN GILLULY: 

                       
 More Bits & Pieces  
 
 The files and news articles that Dan Gilluly collected on local bowlers and how the articles were put to-
gether makes very interesting reading. 
 Such as, the first father and son combination to roll 300 games were William Rusch Sr. rolled his 300 on 
March 29, 1911.  Sixteen years later, his son William Jr., rolled his 300 on February 10, 1928. 
 Larry Jackson rolled his first 300 on March 24, 1971 at Mt. Pleasant Lanes.  On August 28, 1988, Troy 
joined his father in the 300 circle when he rolled his first at Starlite Lanes.   
 Joining the 300 circle of father and sons are Danny Thimmes who rolled a 300 on February 14, 1994 and 
his father Ed Thimmes who has rolled numerous 300’s but his first was February 2, 1972. 
 Another father and son combo and record is held by Doug Sigler who rolled his 300 on January 3, 1971 at 
Tiki Lanes and his son Mike turned in his first perfect game on April 16, 1981 at Scenic Lanes in Logan. 
 While it isn’t a record, Tom Taylor had the unique distinction of striking for two 300’s in the same league, 
Monday Night All Star League, during the same season. 
                                                                            Submitted by Alice Snider  

  
 

 Lincoln Lanes is the place to be Jan.16th for the 600/700 Doubles Tournament.  
Need a partner?  Call Alice Snider at 740-654-1176  or  Lynn Ridenour at 740-687-
0230  or  Brad Kalb at 740-653-3346 prior to the tournament.   
 Walk-ins are accepted if lanes are available.  See entry for complete details. 
 

 The Lancaster Women’s 600 Bowling Club announced the winners of the Pins-Over-Average 
Contest that was held from October 17 through November 13, 2010.  There were two sessions held 
with the following club members winning. 
 In the first session: Joy Kellenbarger was 118 pins over her average of 156 with a 586 series in 
the Monday Women’s Classic League at Lincoln Lanes on October 18.  Second place goes to Linda 
Poole who rolled a 483 in the Friday Night Mixed League on October 29 at Tiki Lanes for 114 Pins 
over average of 123. 
 On November 10th, Diana Markin took the top prize in the second session by rolling 129 pins over 
her average of 202 for a great series of 735 in the Men vs Women League at Circle D Lanes.  The 
second place spot goes to Robbi Bowers with an 80 average.  She was 110 pins over average for  a 
total of 350 on November 2.   
 Checks will be out shortly.  First place winner in each session will receive $20 and $10 will 
awarded for second place.   
                    Joy Kellenbarger, 600 Club News Reporter 

  600/700 Doubles Tournament 

Lancaster 600 Club Pins-Over-Average winners! 



Here is the list of High Score awards that I have received to date.  If you have rolled a 

high score and don’t see it here, check with your league secretary about submitting it. 
Date   Name       Award    League       Center  

09-05-10  Chuck Rankin    300 Game   King & Queens    Pickaway 
09-06-10  Nick Keller     11 in a Row   VFW/Am. Legion    Starlite 

09-15-10  James Large    300 Game   Wed. Night Ind.    Pickaway 
09-15-10  Eric Smallridge   11 in a Row   Wed. Prime Time   Circle D 

09-16-10  Robert Friesner   11 in a Row   B.P.O.E. #77     Circle D 
09-26-10  Todd Mohler    11 in a Row   McKinnon Memorial  Tiki 

09-27-10  Kevin Stewart    11 in a Row   Tuffy Good      Circle D 
09-29-10  Bill Fry       11 in a Row   Tiki Misfits      Tiki 

09-30-10  Jason Boyle     300 Game   Lancaster All Stars   Tiki 

10-06-10  James Large    300 Game   Wed. Night Ind.    Pickaway 
10-11-10  Ron Hill Jr.     300 Game   Tuffy Good Memorial  Circle D 

10-13-10  Andy Gilpen    300 Game   Wed. Men vs Women  Circle D 
10-18-10  Ryan Daubenmire  300 Game   Monday Industrial   Tiki 

10-25-10  Robert Friesner   300 Game   Late Monday Mens   Circle D 
10-28-10  Joe Barnhart    11 in a Row   K of C #1      Lincoln  

10-31-10  Matt Buckalew   11 in a Row   McKinnon Memorial  Tiki 
11-07-10  Michael Sorg    300 Game   Eagles #2120     Tiki 

11-09-10  Gary Kinney    300 Game   Ron Porter Classic   Lincoln 
11-23-10  Dustin Strausbaugh 800 Series   Tuesday Night Mens  Circle D 

12-05-10  Troy Farley     300 Game   Tuffy Good      Circle D 

Congratulations! 

We hope to see all of you high rollers in the tournament!  

Want the “Lane Chatter” emailed? Send your email address to: seohusbc@aol.com 
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High Scores! 

  Pins-Over-Average Contest begins. 
 All leagues received information about this contest.  It runs from 
Jan. 2 until Feb. 5.  Flyers are posted at all centers and extra entries are 
also available at every center. See entry for complete details. 
 There is no entry fee but the bowler is responsible to see that the 
entry is returned by the deadline.  The entry must be filled out com-
pletely to be considered.  You can enter as many times as you like but 
can win only one time.  Entries can be emailed after completion to: 
seohusbc@aol.com .  Call Vicki  740-973-6238 or Joy  740-653-1598. 

Bowlers & League Secretaries! 
League awards are to be submitted within 20 days.  There are several leagues that have 
not submitted any or just a couple awards this season.  The average to qualify for awards 
was lowered this season making it easier to qualify.   Lane representatives will be contact-
ing leagues to answer your questions about awards.  You can also call Joy at 740-653-1598 
or send an email to seohusbc@aol.com     


